
 
 
 
 

YEAR 6 CLASS OF 2023 POLO SHIRTS 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Year 6 students have a fantastic opportunity to purchase a Fraser Primary School Class of 2023 
shirt. The polo shirts, produced by local company One Sport, will be dark blue with a gold 
Indigenous inspired design, which has been created by one of our Year 6 students. The school logo 
will appear on the front of the shirt, with the Class of 2023 names on the back and PBL values on 
the collar. Year 6 students voted on their preferred design. Only short sleeve shirts will be 
available. The cost per shirt is $40.00. 

 
Orders and payment are to be made directly with One Sport via their online shop 
https://shop.onesport.com.au/cat/fraser-primary-school/ and must be made by COB Friday 10 
February 2023, the online shop will close after this time. 

 
If you need to discuss ordering or payment, please contact the Front Office on 6142 0520. 

 
Please complete the form below and return it to the Front Office by Friday 10 February, even if 
you are not ordering a shirt. 

 
Shirts should be delivered to the school by the end of term 1. 

 
Student name  

Student class  

 
Size ordered Quantity 

  

  

 
Parent/carer name:   

 

Signature:   Date:   
 
Kind regards, 

 
Guy Nicholls, Chelsey Vanderfield, Aimee Palmer, Nerida McMaster, Andrew Larsen, Laurence 
Mandapat and Emily Vernon. 

Tillyard Drive, Fraser ACT 2615 
www.fraserps.act.edu.au info@fraserps.act.edu.au 
Phone: (02) 6142 0520 
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